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From the Office of the President

September 13, 2013
To whom it may concern:

It is often difficult to find someone who possesses the talent, creativity and expertise
necessary to create a vision this reflective of San Antonio’s culture. Palo Alto College is
fortunate to have found such a person. Working with Mr. Robert Lopez and his staff for
the past seven years, he and his team have designed several buildings for our college
and have done a wonderful job in capturing the essence of the community. Here is a
list of some the projects Mr. Robert Lopez and his staff have completed:

Palomino Center renovations

San Marcos Hall renovations (formerly Business Building)

Guadalupe Hall renovations (formerly Social Sciences bldg)

Frio and Nueces Hall renovations (formerly Math & Science bldg and Applied
Science bldg.)

« Performing Arts & Convocation Center

Their team approach in working with clients is second to none. Lopez Salas Architects
were able to develop a highly functional building while keeping with the culture of the
community. Mr. Lopez and his staff were readily available to answer questions and were
helpful in providing solutions that accommodated the needs of the faculty, staff and
students.

Please accept this letter of recommendation for Lopez Salas Architects. They truly are a
reliable, professional and talented organization. If you would like to expand on our

experiences with Lopez Salas Architects, please feel free to call me at (505) 428-1201.
Thank you for enabling me to highlight one of San Antonio’s finest.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ana M. “Cha” Guzman
President

Helping students succeed. Serving our community.



